
Walsworth SR No. 95

Requests the Department of Children and Family Services to collaborate with stakeholders
to study and develop a comprehensive statewide plan for the delivery of domestic violence
services and to report its recommendations to the Senate Committee on Health and Welfare
on or before January 15, 2014.


